
SUMMER MISSION TRIPS 

Elaina Perez and her friend, Josie
Goetz, with director Christin Flucke of

Lighthouse Youth Ministry, on their
“Serve Boldly” mission trip to Madison

July 14-17. 
*Learn about their trip at an outdoor
worship on August 18 (see below). 
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Josh Jacque joined Pilgrim UCC
Grafton to work on Hiram Farm in Ohio

July 7-14. The farm provides
meaningful work for the individual

growth of people with Autism Spectrum
Disorder and other developmental

disabilities. 

LIGHTHOUSE PROGRAM YEAR KICK-OFF ON AUGUST 18
Our church partners with four other churches, Grand Avenue United Methodist Church, Christ
the King Lutheran Church, Living Hope Lutheran Church, and Parkside Community United
Church of Christ, all located in Port Washington and Saukville, to support our joint ecumenical
initiative, Lighthouse Youth Ministry. 

Sunday, August 18 starting at 10:00    Worship & Fall Kickoff
Join Lighthouse at Upper Lake Park in Port Washington for
an outdoor community worship service hosted by Christ the
King Church. Please bring a lawn chair. This special service
will feature a trip presentation from the youth who
participated in the mission trip to Madison in July. Following 
worship, lunch will be served. Play games and learn about all the exciting events Lighthouse
has planned for a new school year. Youth, families, and congregation members are all
invited and welcome to join us! Come when you can, leave when you need to. Please note,
in the event of inclement weather, the event will be moved to Christ the King Lutheran
Church (420 W. Whitefish Road here in Port Washington).


